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TEEN DRIVER CHALLENGE 

“Teen Driver Challenge” teaches techniques and         

lifesaving skills used by professional drivers in a 

“hands-on” driving environment. Students learn   

vehicle dynamics, 

safe driving                   

practices and                              

responsible        

decision making 

through the                  

classroom and 

driving exercises. Students participate in “The        

Seatbelt Convincer” (an interactive simulator) geared    

towards simulating a 5-7 mile per hour crash. 

The course is additionally designed to provide young 

drivers with a better understanding of their vehicle, 

of changing road conditions and of their                                 

responsibilities as members of the driving                               

community. 

For questions  

regarding the 

Teen Driver        

Challenge, please 

call (239) 561-

TEEN (8336) or 

email                  

teendriverchalenge@sheriffleefl.org.  



DO THE RIGHT THING 

“Do The Right Thing” is a national recognition program 

that honors students for positive behavior, inspirational 

efforts and good deeds throughout their school and 

community. 

Recently, Sheriff 

Marceno          

dispatched the 

Lee County      

Sheriff’s Office’s 

Ice Cream        

Response Truck 

to scoop up 

treats for our 

monthly “Do The Right Thing” winners at Heights       

Elementary and, as you can see, it was a “sweet” day for 

everyone! 

 

HOCKEY TO BENEFIT THE FAMILY OF                                           

SERGEANT ELIO DIAZ 

Join the Lee County Sheriff’s Office as our hockey team 

takes on law enforcement officers from the Suffolk 

County Sheriff’s Office on January 19th at Hertz Arena. 

Five dollars, from each ticket purchase, will be donated 

to the family of the late Charlotte County Sergeant Elio 

Diaz. 

The game 

begins at 3:00 

pm and your 

ticket allows 

you to remain 

at the arena 

for the 7:00 

pm game vs. 

the Savannah 

Ghost Pirates.  

Ticket price is 

$20 per seat. 

See you 

there! 

  

COFFEE WITH A COP 

Lee County Sheriff’s Office deputies and staff spent the 

morning at 

Starbucks in 

Coconut 

Point                   

speaking 

with early-

risers as they 

picked up 

their                 

morning joe. 



FOLLOW THE LEE COUNTY SHERIFF’S                                        

OFFICE ON OUR SOCIAL MEDIA        

PLATFORMS FOR THE LATEST SECURITY, 

TRAFFIC AND NEWS ADVISORIES. 

BOOK READING AT OCEAN CHURCH ACADEMY 

The Lee County Sheriff’s Office Animal Cruelty Task Force 

visited the children at the Ocean Church Academy and 

read to them.  

Following the book reading, the 

children were treated to ice 

cream cones distributed by our 

Ice Cream Response Team.  

Lieutenant Hope was, as is 

usually the case at school 

events, on-hand to meet, 

greet and kiss all of the         

children. 

“HANDS ONLY” CPR 

The Lee County Sheriff's Office Community Response Unit 

partnered with Captain B. Scott Roy from Lee County  

Emergency Medical Services to give the gift of knowledge 

for life saving skills.  During this Hands Only CPR Lunch and 

Learn, held at our Coconut Point Mall Community Outreach 

Center, local residents learned skills to help respond to a 

cardiac emergency.   

Afterwards, everyone enjoyed a delicious lunch generously 

donated by California Pizza Kitchen.  

THE LEE COUNTY   

SHERIFF’S OFFICE AND 

SHERIFF CARMINE 

MARCENO REMIND 

YOU TO REMOVE    

VALUABLES AND TO 

LOCK YOUR VEHICLE’S 

DOORS EVERY               

EVENING. 


